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Waves of Pride is coming!

In the next couple weeks the students are review-
ing all of the their artwork that they have created 
this school year. Each student will select their fa-
vorite work of art, matt and label them to be placed 
into the art show. 

All K-4 artwork will be up on display in the high 
school’s small gym on Tuesday, March 13th. 

Check out these great projects!--------------------->

The students did an excellent job finishing their art 
projects from India. I am really excited to see all of 
the bright colors and patterns come out in their 
work!

We will continue our Asian Culture Unit by switch-
ing to the countries of Japan and China. 

The 3rd graders will be observing the famous Japa-
nese printmaker Katsushika Hokusai. His most fa-
mous works involved capturing the image of Mount 
Fuji from different locations in Japan. 

The 4th graders will be observing Chinese dragons 
and the significance they play in the culture. 
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